
Homework is a key part of home/school links.  It is 
uploaded to the home learning pages on the school 
website.  Please also check there for information on 
logging in to Numbots, TTRS, Oxford Owl, IDL etc.  If you 
need a little reminder of any passwords do contact 
your child's teacher.

What a busy half term we've had!  We have had a 
fantastic start to our topic and have had a visit from 
Alex at Wildlife Discovery and Mrs Richardson also 
brought into school a couple of her lambs.

The Year 2's have worked so hard last week 
completing their SATs tests and they should be really 
proud of their achievements.

We've had a wonderful sports day and inter-house 
multiskills afternoon to finish off this half term as part 
of healthy living week.

After half term we will continue with our topic on Plants 
and Animals and Blackpool Tower.  We are also 
getting to that time of year when we will be thinking 
about transition in preparation for the new school year.    

Please ensure that all items of uniform
are named.
Children might need to start bringing in
sun hats and sun cream as the weather
continues to warm up. It is a good idea
for sun cream to be applied before
coming to school and then to show your
child how to apply small amounts of sun
cream themselves, should they need to
top up later in the day. Please put your
child’s name on their sun cream.
A reminder that children are only
allowed to bring fruit and water in to
school for snack. 
Check the whole school newsletter for
key dates and other messages.
If you have any questions or concerns
please contact your child's class teacher
in the first instance.  
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Bee and Me by Alison Jay

The Green Ship by Quentin Blake

The Baker's Boy & The Great Fire of
London by Tom & Tony Bradman


